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15th July, 1939 . 

Dear Mr. Cater, 

I hope you had a very pleasant 

t r i p bacf to New York on t he Yankee 

Clipper and tha t by this time you have 

made up f or most of the sleep you lost 

in comm.on with the rest of us whi l e you 

were on t he European side of t he 

Atlant ic . 

I am sending you b y this post 

copies of the Irish newspape r s con­

taining the reports of the Yanlrne 

Clipper's calls at Foynes on the 
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eas tbound and westbound trips . 

The Foynes Cowboys have asked me 

t o send you their warmest r egards 

with which I should like , if I may, 

to associate myself. 

Mr . Amon Carter, 
Fort Worth, 
Texas , 
U.S .A. 

Yours sincerely, 


